Solid Gold Stereo 97

WPDQ - FM 660 North Laura Street - Jacksonville, Florida 32202 - (904) 355-9507

Carl W.Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter and please accept this letter as verification
that all your information was correct. It is very gratifying to know that
[PDG-FM has such a long renge while holding a clear signal. The report you

se

ent was correct and to our satisfaction. Thank you for listening.
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Ernie Harleson
Chief Engineer
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